
NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO UPGRADE THE COUNTY’S EXISTING 911 
TELEPHONE SYSTEM 

 
Clackamas County, through the Procurement Division, intends to upgrade its existing 
911 Telephone System.  This procurement is in accordance with ORS 279B.075 and 
LCRB C-047-0275 Sole-source Procurements.  The existing system is provided by 
Airbus.  Upgrades to the system are only available from Airbus.  The amount of this 
upgrade is $357,453.75 
 
 
Written comments may be submitted to the Procurement Division at 2051 Kaen Road, 
Oregon City, OR 97045 by 5:00 PM, September 15, 2016.   
 


